
Michael Lee Prestridge is the Superintendent of Construction & Maintenance at the 
Fresno Irrigation District (FID). With a career at FID spanning nearly three decades, 
Michael’s knowledge and hands-on experience have been instrumental in ensuring the 
District’s water distribution system operates efficiently and reliably.

Michael began his career with FID in 1995 as an overnight Water Systems Operator. 
His expertise and dedication led to his promotion to Operations Supervisor in 2009, 
and by 2016, he was appointed Superintendent of Construction & Maintenance. 
During the water season, Michael is responsible for the uninterrupted operation of the 
District’s distribution system. Once the water season concludes, his focus shifts to the 
maintenance season, where he manages repair and construction projects, ensures 
safety protocols are followed, and keeps the system in peak condition for the next 
delivery season.

Before joining FID, he worked in both commercial and residential construction. In 
addition to his extensive experience, Michael holds a Qualified Applicator Certificate.

When he’s not managing construction projects or overseeing the water distribution 
system, Michael enjoys spending quality time 
with his family, including his grandchildren.
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